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Nadeem Jan

From: Mohammad Ibrahim <ibrahimsalarzai@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, 14 January, 2021 4:48 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: mumtaziobajour@gmail.com

Subject: One Month Prior Notice

Attachments: New Doc 2021-01-14 15.22.19_2.jpg

Respected Sir, 
                                   It is stated that I have been selected for the post of Monitoring and Data collection 
assistant in IMU Health Department of Government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa, I am very thank full to spent a 
valuable time with you and your organization provide me the great learning opportunity. 
     So my posting have not been decided, hopefully it will be expected after 15th feberuary 2021, and my last 
working day will be 15th February 2021. 
      
 Note: If my posting order postponed due to court proceeding or other issue then I will let you know 
immediately.                                                                                                           
 
                                                                                                                Thanks & Kind Regards 
                                                                                                                Mohammad Ibrahim 
 
                          TCSP Salarzai  
                           District Bajour 


